DeKalb géaclio Studios

WLB K
153% N. Third Steet Dekalb - Ilinois Phone 2677

May 25, 1948

Mr. J. W. Brauner,
23 Howard Avenue,
Williamsville 21, New York

Dear Mr. Brauner:

Please accept our apologies for not answer-
ing before this time; but as you mentioned,
we are and have been very busy getting our
station going.

This letter is to acknowledge your report

of having heard WLBK on its equipment test
of December 1, 1947, and that your program
details correspond with our station log of
that date and reception is verified.

Thank you for your good wishes and hope this
letter answers your purposes.

Sincerely,

e
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T. A. Lanes

Station WLBK
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"The Corn Belt Station”



